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DUNCAN METE CORPORATION

Z U. 5. DISTRIBUTOR

Qr
&
4 W

835 NORTH WOOD STREET
CHICAGO 22, ILLINOIS

September 30, 1947
MR, LOUIS GAGNE, Mayor
Lewiston :
Maine
Dear Mayor Gagne:

The attached may be of interest to you., Prob#bly the
city of Lewiston could make a substantial saving in the same way
that Allentown is doing,

Again let me say that I thoroughly enjoyed my brief visit
to your city and you may be sure that we are doing everything
rossible to make your 1nsfa11ation a 100% operation.

Parts for convérsion of meters to two hours for ox;;
nickel will be shipped today or tomorrow.

Cordially yours
DUNCAN METER CORPORATION

Pemhinson

PH:HKG Agssistant to General Sales Manager

Ene.
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